
 Class 5 Newsletter  Autumn Term – 23/11/18 

It was lovely to see so many of you at Parents’ Evening last week.  The 

relationship between home and school is so important in supporting your child 

in their learning so thank you!  Also a big WELL DONE to the children who were 

prefects; they represented school so sensibly and I am very proud of them all.   

This Week... 
Unfortunately, I was off ill at the beginning of the week but the 

children have soldiered on working extremely hard without me! 

Maths 

In Maths the children have been consolidating work on fractions and 

percentages in varying contexts.  They have linked this to ratio and 

proportion.   

English 

This week the children have been writing every day!  They have written some 

fantastic diary entries based on War of the Worlds. Additionally, they have 

written letters to local businesses asking for donations for raffle prizes for our 

Christmas Fare.  We will send these next week and hopefully we will receive 

some replies!   

Next Week... 
 
Maths 
We will be working on statistics 

(pie charts) and geometry (angles) 

in our Maths lessons.   

 
English 
We will be continuing with, and 

hopefully finishing our class novel.  

We will be planning some role 

play, based on the book, and 

completing book reviews.   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Thursday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any 

questions you may have. 

 Friday 30th November – PTA Non-Uniform Day – Please send in a Tombola Prize if you would like your 
child to take part.  Thank you.  

 Wednesday 5th December – Christmas Fayre in school – 3:30pm – 5:30pm.  Hope to see you there! 

 KS2 Christmas Performance (Tuesday 18th December @ 6pm) 

 KS2 Christmas Party and Christmas Lunch  

 Thursday 20th December – Whole School visit to the Pantomime  

 Friday 21st December – School finishes at 2pm.  
 

Don’t Forget! 
 The Christmas around the World Projects are due back into school on Monday 10th December.    

 Apologies that homework has been sent out late this week.  The children may return it on Tuesday next 
week.   

 

   Special News! 
Curriculum Certificate – Oliver 

 
Christian Value – Trust – Emily.H 

 
Writer of the Week – Theo 

 

  Miss Morris       Miss Morris (Class Teacher)   
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